
A huge thank you for completing our Summer Parent Questionnaire.  
We are extremely pleased that so many of you are happy with the 
teaching and learning of spelling and how we communicate with you. 
Below are the results, some quotes and the actions we have taken to 
make our school even better. 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 2018 
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“The learning to learn evenings have been very helpful.” 

“My son is keen to come to school every day and feels safe and happy 
there.” 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 2018  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

You said…... We are doing….... 

How do you teach spellings? 
What terminology is used when 
talking to the children? 

Learning to Learn evenings focus on various aspects of 
learning across the curriculum. Spelling will continue to 
be a focus in 18/19.  

I would like spellings to 
practise with my child at home 
and have ideas for games.  

Over the summer holidays class teachers will send 
optional key word spellings for children to learn ready 
for transition into their new year group. 
From September onwards class teachers will send 
home the key words being worked on each half term 
and a list of games to play with them. 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 2018  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

“Communication is regular and informative. The ESchools app is easy 
to use and I really like the parents evening booking system.” 

“We are given notice of events and have an understanding of what the 
children are learning.” 



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 2018  
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS 

You said…... We are doing….... 

The ESchool app is not working 
properly  on my phone 

We have contacted ESchools to express your concerns. 
We will be putting a how to guide on the web site. 
Please pop into the office if you are continuing to 
experience problems. 
 

Message subjects are obscured 
because ‘Telford Infant School’ 
takes up too much space. 
 

We will abbreviate our school name to TIS followed by 
the subject header. 

Can school emails be separated 
from after school club emails 

The office team are currently reviewing the 
practicalities of this and will adopt this approach if 
feasible. 

You said…... We are doing….... 

A wider range of reading books 
would be great. 

We are investing in more reading books across all our 
book bands and new books will start arriving in school 
soon. 

Reading books need to be 
changed more frequently 

We change books with the children at least twice a 
week.  All children have access to books online via 
Phonics Bugs.  If your child isn’t changing their book 
regularly please speak to their class teacher. 

General comments 

“I have complete trust that you’re doing your utmost to give the 
children a rounded, inspirational education and my child is positively 
skipping into school each morning.” 


